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LEAD IN DRINKING WATER POST-REMEDIATION SAMPLE RESULTS SUMMARY 

One drinking water outlet was remediated at Montgomery Knolls Elementary School due to an initial first 
draw concentration that exceeded the Action Level of 5 parts per billion (ppb). Inspections Experts Inc. 
collected a post-remediation follow‐up first draw sample which was submitted to a laboratory for lead in 
water analysis. The laboratory has been certified by the Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) 
to analyze drinking water for lead. 

The post-remediation follow‐up first draw results are highlighted in the summary table below: 

Outlet 
Barcode 

ID 

Outlet 
Location 

Outlet Type 

Post-
Remediation 

Follow‐up 
Results (ppb) 

Post-
Remediation 

Follow‐up 
Pass/Fail 

Status 

M09802 Classroom 153 

Drinking 
Water 
Fountain ‐ 
Bubbler 

<5.0 or ≥5.0 Pass or Fail 

Post-remediation follow-up 
testing complete. Outlet will 
(not)be placed back in 
service 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

1. For additional information, please contact Brian Mullikin, Environmental Team Leader,
at 240.740.2324 or brian_a_mullikin@mcpsmd.org.

2. For additional information on reducing lead exposure around your home/building and
the health effects of lead, visit EPA’s website at www.epa.gov/lead.

3. If you are concerned about exposure; contact your local health department or healthcare provider to
find out how you can get your child tested for lead.
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